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The committee met regularly over the course of the academic year and reviewed a total of 60 petitions, 

33 of which were approved and 27 denied. These numbers reflect petitions reviewed from June 2024 to 
April 2025. The majority of petitions related to academic suspension. Other topics included catalog 

change requests for readmitted students, Civitae requirements, and additional degree requirements. The 

committee will meet for its last meeting of the academic year on June 12, 2025 to review petitions that 

may result from processing academic standing at the end of spring 2025. 




